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August 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Instrumental Music Lessons – Apply From Monday 06th September 2021 
 
I hope you are all safe and well. 
 
We are now able to offer Instrumental music lessons to pupils in our primary schools (primary 6 
and 7 classes only).   
 
Our instructors will be visiting schools over the next few weeks to show pupils what 
instruments are available.  It should be noted that Guitar, Piano and Percussion lessons are not 
available at any of our primary schools. 
 
If your child is interested in instrumental music lessons, updated information and details of how 
to apply for lessons will be available from the Midlothian Council website from Monday 06th 
September 2021.  Please either search online for “Apply for Music Midlothian Council” or use 
the link below.  
 
www.midlothian.gov.uk/info/878/schools/603/apply_for_music_tuition_at_school  
 
Whilst we will make every effort to accommodate your request, if there are no current 
vacancies at your school, pupils will be put on a waiting list and you will be notified when a 
position becomes available.    
 
Please also follow us on Twitter @MusicMidlothian where we will also provide updates for the 
Instrumental Music Service. 
 
Yours faithfully. 
 
Alex Knox 
Acting Instrumental Music Service Co-ordinator 
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